
 
To our Customers & Community: 
We’ve made the difficult decision to close our retail 
locations at 51 Main Street and 24 Main Street for at 
least the next 30 days to help mitigate the spread of 
COVID-19.  

This is obviously a fluid situation, so we’ll be 
monitoring and adjusting our plans and timeline 
accordingly.  

This is a tough call for many reasons. Our amazing 
team members are not just employees — they are 
friends and neighbors. So we’ll be compensating 
them for their scheduled time throughout our 
planned 4 weeks of closure.  

From a company perspective, by closing our 
locations, we’ll sacrifice some near-term business 
goals, but we're prepared to put public health ahead 
of our bottom line.  

Respectfully, 
Sloane Bouchever 


